
Principal Paxton Presentation to Parents 

Principal Paxton hosted a parent presentation today regarding the start of school. To view his 
presentation, please click on the following link: https://tinyurl.com/yxfr9bnr 

Bus Transportation Update  

Jeffco Transportation is preparing to provide service for eligible riders. In addition, bus drivers have 
been directed not to accept bus permission slips from students.  For more information on bus pick 
up/drop off times and locations, please visit Transfinder at 
http://www.infofinderi.com/ifi/?cid=JPS2F2M211EY. You’ll need to type your address in the search 
box to find your child’s assigned bus route. If your child does not have an assigned bus stop, you 
should contact West Transportation Center to determine their eligibility at 303-982-5215. 
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